
 
 

 

 

 

Traffic delays are expected 
 

When:  Friday October 13, until November 3, 2023.  Daily between 7:00am and 5:00pm 

Where: Veterans Memorial Parkway, Brookside Road, and Latoria Road. 

What: Single lane alternating traffic travelling east and west on Latoria Road 

You may need to wait a few minutes when leaving or arriving in the neighborhoods of Veterans 

Memorial Parkway, Brookside Road, and Latoria Road. 

Construction is continuing on Latoria Road and Veterans Memorial Parkway.  Veterans Memorial Parkway 

will remain closed and be detoured onto Brookside Road and Castlewood Road.  

Single lane alternating traffic travelling east and west on Latoria Road will be maintained during the day 

with traffic personnel onsite during the hours of 7am to 5pm to direct traffic. Please follow their 

directions, obey traffic signs, and use caution after hours. 

Emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times.  

Details on the timeline for the Latoria Roundabout project: 

• The roundabout is on track to re-open VMP by the end of 2023. 

• Next steps include.  
o underground overhead utilities October – completion of hydro upgrades, forming and 

pouring concrete for curbs and sidewalks. 
o construction of North portion of roundabout November – road works to prepare for 

paving. 
o roadway paving December – pave and operationalize the roundabout. 
o landscaping Spring 2024 – landscaping and finishing details. 

 

Contact for the works:   

Scansa Construction Ltd.  

250-478-5222 or aparker@scansa.ca 

 

Get details and check traffic maps at www.colwood.ca/Roads 
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